

1st December 2017 NEWSLETTER Burton Leonard Church of England (VC) Primary School

Email: <u>admin@burtonleonard.n-yorks.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.burtonleonard.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Telephone: 01765 677412



Diary Dates

2.12.17 - Village Christmas Fair 2pm - 4pm 3.12.17 - Wreath making FOBLS in the Village Hall

4pm Christingle service St. Leonard's Church - look out for the piñata! Children's Society Christingles came home this week. Any small change gratefully received. Please could they be returned to school by 6.12.17

4.12.17 - Years 2, 3 and 4 performing Christmas Carols in Holy Trinity Church -a Il Class 2 parents invited

Road Safety - Class 1

5.12.17 - Cake decorating with FOBLS

6.12.17 - Advent trail St. Leonard's Church whole school; Parents Evening 4pm-7pm

7.12.17 - Poetry Recitals in each class

Christmas theme; Parents Evening 4pm-7pm

11.12.17 - Dress rehearsal for Shine Star Shine and The Wizard of Oz

12.12.17 - Cake decorating with FOBLS

7.30pm school hall

13.12.17 - Christmas performances at 1.30pm and 6.00pm

14.12.17 - FOBLS Christmas Film Night £5 including tea

15.12.17 - Mince Pies and coffee morning in the school hall 10 am after Collective Worship

Inspire, Believe, Respect, Achieve Together We Shine



Congratulations this week to:

Barnaby - for amazing writing about your Granny and beautiful presentation; Scarlett - for learning all your Christmas songs and helping your friends (and Mrs Leader) with signing; Oscar - for being a kind person and a great friend; Florence - for beautiful singing of 'O Tannenbaum;' Lorcan - for excellent effort in homework every week going the extra mile; Sophie - for being a mature and compassionate friend; Matilda - for being thoughtful and considerate of others.

Congratulations to Jack F who won the Lucky Lottery
Ball - well done! Thank you to Luca and Oscar for
being our lunch callers and for helping the younger
children in the lunch hall.

Emotional health art workshops in the afternoon 20.12.17 - Christmas Lunch! School Council Talent Show in the afternoon

21.12.17 - Christmas parties and the Posada comes to school

6pm Carol singing in the village Dementia Forward 22.12.17 - Christmas Jumper Day £1

School closes at 3.30pm

Nine lessons and Carols Service 6pm St. Leonard's Church

School reopens on Tuesday 9th January 2018

Keeping Safe and E-safety

Our new website is just about ready to go live - hoorah! There are some great links on it for parents about keeping your child safe online. On Monday 5th February 2018 we have Tim Pinto working with us in school; this is his website - https://www.esafetyoffice.co.uk/ and he will be leading a workshop for parents in the evening so please save the date. In the meantime these websites are really helpful for parents.

www.nspcc.org.uk
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
http://www.internetmatters.org/

Looking after ourselves

We are talking to the children about the 5 Ways to Wellbeing. https://www.nhsinform.scot/healthy-living/mental-wellbeing/five-steps-to-mental-wellbeing

Fiona and Debby came from Dementia Forward and said they 'were impressed by the intelligent questions' Class 3 asked and the children 'were a delight to speak to, very engaging and enthusiastic with a very healthy willingness to share.'



















